Kelly Churney

From: Aly Serrano on behalf of Town Council
Sent: Friday, May 28, 2021 4:56 PM

To: Town Council & Mayor

Cc: Wayne Bergman; Kelly Churney
Subject: FW: Residential zoning

From: joan lucier <joanflucier@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 28, 2021 2:19 PM

To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>; w.bergman@townofpalmbeach.com; james Murphy
<jmurphy@TownOfPalmBeach.com>

Subject: Residential zoning

***E**Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should not be
accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town records
should be verified for authenticity. ******
DEAR MEMBERS OF THE TOWN COUNCIL:

We are long time Palm Beach North end residents (51 years) and feel the need to express our concerns about the
continual denigration of the charming small time atmospheres which has resulted in construction of massive homes on

virtually every vacant lot or home on the market.

The recent article on Thursday in the Shiny sheet addressed the land fill situation before council but was not resolved.
The zoning code has not seen a comprehensive update in 50 years.

We respectfully request that Town Council prioritize residential zoning. Also please allocate funds for the next fiscal
year to accomplish these goals

Thank you for your consideration
Sincerely,
Alfred C. Lucier, M.D.

Joan F. Lucier

Sent from my iPad



